
 

NATIONAL PROJECT IMPLEMENTATION UNIT 
(Unit of Ministry of HRD, Govt. of India) 

Copia Corporate Suites, 301-302, 3rd Floor, Plot No. 9 
Jasola Vihar, New Delhi - 110025 

Notice Inviting ‘Expression of Interest (EOI)’ for Hiring Consulting Services under 
Technical Education Quality Improvement Programme (TEQIP) Phase III 

 
The project Technical Education Quality Improvement Programme (TEQIP) Phase III is 
implemented by the Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India 
and assisted by World Bank with focus on improving the quality of technical education 
in focus States in North-Eastern region, Bihar, Chhattisgarh, Himachal Pradesh, Jammu 
& Kashmir, Jharkhand, Madhya Pradesh, Odisha, Uttar Pradesh, Uttarakhand, and UT 
Andaman & Nicobar Islands.    
 
Ministry of HRD, Govt of India invites ‘Expression of Interest (EOI)’ through National 
Project Implementation Unit (NPIU) from eligible organizations/institutions/firms for 
the following consulting assignments. 

No. Title 
1 Independent verification of the progress and achievement towards the share of 

participating institutes in Focus States that train final-year engineering students 
to take exit examination (e.g. GATE etc.) 

2 Study on Faculty Resource in Public Engineering Institutions 
 
Interested eligible organizations/institutions/firms may submit EOI latest by 1st February 
2019; 3.00 PM. For details regarding eligibility, terms of reference (TORs), process of EOI 
submission etc, and further notification if any, please visit www.teqip.in       

 


